

REVIEW 3

I. Read and write T (True) or F (False)

Fansipan Mountain

Fansipan is a mountain in Vietnam. At 3,143 metres, it is the highest mountain in Indochina. It is located in Lao Cai Province in Northwest Vietnam, 9 km southwest of SaPa Township in the Hoang Lien Son Mountain Range. Due to its high elevation, Fansipan is called ‘the Roof of Indochina’. With about 2,024 floral varieties and 327 faunal species, it is to be approved as one of the very few ecotourist spots of Vietnam. You can climb through the trails to the peak of the mountain and observe the sunset. The best time to travel is between October and March when wild flowers are in bloom. Fansipan Mountain has long been the destination for those who are fond of exploring.

1. Mountain Fansipan is in the Northeast Vietnam.
2. It is one of the most famous ecotourist spots in Vietnam.
3. It attracts adventurous people.
4. It is the highest mountain in the world.
5. It is famous for its height.
6. Travelers can have a good time here.
7. Between October and March is the best time to travel.
8. It has long been destination for all people.

II. Read and answer the questions

Phong Nha – Ke Bang National Park

Phong Nha – Ke Bang National Park is a UNESCO World Heritage Site, located in the Bo Trach and Minh Hoa Districts of central Quang Binh Province, in north-central Vietnam. Phong Nha – Ke Bang is famous for its cave systems. It has 300 caves with a total length of about 70 km, of which only 20 have been surveyed by Vietnamese and British scientists. The park contains many fascinating rock formations and Ke Bang Forest. Travelers should take a boat ride through underground rivers to experience nature and enjoy fresh air.

1. Where is Phong Nha – Ke Bang?
.....
2. What is it famous for?
.....
3. What should travelers do when they travel there?
.....
4. How many caves are there in Phong Nha – Ke Bang?
.....
5. Have Vietnamese and British scientists surveyed all the caves there?
.....

III. Choose the correct answer

One of the 1) waterfalls in the whole world lies on the Zimbezi River, which 2) the border between Zambia an Zimbabwe. Some people think it is one of the most beautiful sights 3) the world. Upstream, the river 4) through a wide valley. You could probably 5) Victoria Falls from 25 to 40 miles away and see its spray rising 1,000 feet into the air 6) seven miles away. Long before you even see the waterfalls you can 7) the roaring of the water. Victoria Falls was 8) by David Livingstone in 1855. The falls were named in honor of Queen Victoria. There is no doubt that Victoria Falls is a wonder of the natural world.

- | | | |
|----------------|----------------|---------------|
| 1. A. great | B. greatest | C. greater |
| 2. A. form | B. to form | C. forms |
| 3. A. in | B. on | C. over |
| 4. A. runs | B. flows | C. flow |
| 5. A. see | B. saw | C. seen |
| 6. A. got | B. from | C. of |
| 7. A. touch | B. hear | C. watch |
| 8. A. discover | B. discovering | C. discovered |